December 14, 2023

HRM Heritage Planning

c/o Carter Beaupre-McPhee
5251 Duke St, Suite 300
Halifax, NS B3J 3S1

Dear Mr. Beaupre-McPhee,

We're writing to provide you with our rationale for requesting this heritage de-registration. We wish to
de-register a vacant parcel of land we own known as Lot 1SM1-1 or PID 41518333, This land was
subdivided from the registered heritage property known as 4 York Redoubt Cres, Fergusons Cove. The
property at 4 York Redout Cres, which contains the heritage building (the former church) and all
character-defining elements, will remain registered. As there are no character-defining elements on Lot
1SM1-1, weare requesting this de-registration of this lot pursuantto Section 16 of the Heritage Property
Act, so that once de-registered we may proceed with development and/or sale of the lot.

Thank you,

Thomas Foster & Eva Kroger






